
Sent: Thursday, May 24, 2018 9:31 PM 
To: #CI-StPaul_Ward4 <Ward4@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: 2330 Long Ave Rezoning Comments 
 
Hello Councilmember Henningson, 
 
I live in Ward 4 (948 Cromwell Ave) and would like to express my support for the 2330 Long Ave project 
and rezoning proposal. I love living in this area and I want more people to be able to live here. To me, 
this means adding dense, walkable, and mixed-use developments. 
 
Furthermore, I read a Pioneer Press article that mentioned parking concerns of some of my fellow Ward 
4 neighbors, and that this development could make things worse. I respectfully disagree. I have never 
found parking along Raymond difficult. I will continue to visit businesses as parking lots develop into 
spaces where people can live and work. 
 
Thank you for considering my comments on this matter. 
 
Regards, 
--  

Connor Schaefer 
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